bgc Riverview

DROP IN PERMISSION SLIP

Dear Parents —

On Friday, October 25th, Drop In will be taking a trip to the Haunted Corn Maze in Salisbury. We require your permission in writing
to be able to take your child with us.

For this trip, Proper footwear (depending on weather it may be muddy), a warm jacket, a hat and gloves. Standard club rules will
apply. Anyone who is not following them will, unfortunately, be sent home and/or parents will be called to pick them up.

If you would like further information before signing, please feel free to contact us here at the club at (506) 387-7070 Ext 4 to speak
with our Program Director Matt Hayes, or email our Team Lead Sam, samross-jerome@bgcriverview.com

TRIP LOCATION: Green Pig Country Market 2927 Fredericton Rd, Salisbury, NB

DATE OF TRIP: Friday, October 25th

TIME & LOCATION OF DEPARTURE: 6:30PM, BGC RIVERVIEW

ESTIMATED TIME AND LOCATION OF RETURN: 9:00PM, BGC RIVERVIEW

FEE: $10.00 (UNDER 13 YEARS) / $12.00 (13 YEARS AND OVER)

EMERGENCY NUMBER: 506-875-8522

This is a “first come, first served” sign up. Please have your child return the form and fee (if applicable) as soon as possible to make
sure they are on the trip.

Sincerely:

The Riverview Drop In Team
Matt, Sam & Brad

Haunted Corn Maze - Friday, October 25th

I, (Parent’s name, please print) give permission for my child to attend the trip
scheduled at the Haunted Corn Maze. Il understand all of the information above and the rules of Drop In.

Child’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Date:

Emergency Contact Info: (please include a name and phone number to use in case of an emergency involving your child while on
this trip).




